Boys & Girls Clubs of the Blue Ridge is offering childcare to essential employees working during the COVID-19 pandemic starting Tuesday, March 31. There are 36 available spots. BGCBR will prioritize Club members whose guardians are first responders or essential staff. Currently, there are 28 slots filled.
New applicants will be enrolled on a first come, first served basis. The cost to attend is $80 per week per child. This includes school work help and tutoring, snacks, enrichment programs, activities, and supervision. Hours of operation for the services are from 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.
[bookmark: _GoBack]There will be a screening process upon entering and exiting (any sign of fever over 99.4, child will not be permitted). If children are symptomatic with any illness, we will first isolate the child, call the emergency contact/parent, and then, if necessary, call emergency personnel. These are the same steps we follow in a normal club day. Rooms will be sanitized after each rotation and social distancing guidelines will be practiced in each group. Club directors assigned to each shift will have a sanitation check list when entering and exiting. There will be a waiver that all parents must sign that informs them of the risk during the COVID-19 pandemic and our protocols. This will be updated as needed.
Any current BGCBR members who would like an application to receive care, are asked to call the main office at 276-656-1171. For more information and updates, continue to check the Boys & Girls Clubs of the Blue Ridge website, www.bgcbr.org or Facebook page, www.facebook.com/bgcbr.
To better serve their members during this time, BGCBR is asking for donations of snacks, water, juice, and any extra sanitation supplies. If you would like to know how you can support Boys & Girls Clubs of the Blue Ridge, contact Adam Pace, Director of Organizational Development by phone at (276) 656-1171 or email abpace@bgcbr.org.

